
 
 
 
 

 

 

Sept 28, 2020                                     Weekly Memo                            Phone:  439-1921  

                             tchs@trinitychs.org                                          

“Praise the LORD, call upon His name, declare His doings among the people,                                                        

make mention that His name is exalted.” Is 12:4b 

Students: 
 

We would like to thank the many people who prayed for Drew and our family during these last few 

weeks. We are so thankful for our school and all of the many supporters of our school. We are thankful 

to God for sparing Drew's life and although we do not have all the answers to what happened we 

continue in faith knowing that the God who created will continue to sustain us and provide for our daily 

needs. "Humble yourselves therefore under the almighty hand of God, that He may exult you in due 

time; casting all your care upon Him; for He careth for you."  Dan and Kathy Poppema and family 

Don’t forget that Financial Aid night is this week Thursday, October 1. If you’d like info on financial aid 

for college and filling out the FAFSA, be sure to meet in the library after the volleyball match for a 

presentation. 

The 2019-2020 yearbooks are in. Stop in the office with $30 to claim your copy! 

General: 
 
We continue to emphasize good hygiene during this time of pandemic. We have extra hand sanitizers 
stationed throughout the school, and students may not be sharing water bottles. 
 

Fun Friday—Pizza Ranch 
 

Hot Lunch 

Served at 11:45 AM; 12:05 on Chapel/Assembly Days) Please provide your own plates & napkins; silverware provided.   
     There are 79 students, 8 Faculty. 

 

From the Athletic Director: 

 

Cross Country: 

Sept 23 

Cheryl K/Laura C/Melissa D 

Pizza Casserole 
French Bread 
Applesauce 
Bars 

 

Sept 30 

Audrey M/Erin DJ/Jeanine H 

Cheesy Potato/Ham Casserole 
Green Beans 
Bread 
Ice Cream Sandwiches 
 

Oct 7 

Natalie VG/Tamara D/Dawn A 

 

Oct 14 

Margaret L/Jodi B/Kim B 

 



 
 
 
 

 Tuesday, Sept 29:  Meet at Rolling Hills Golf Course Varsity Girls beginning around 5:15.  They 
are asking that Parents ONLY attend for spectating. 
 

 Senior Night at the Volleyball game on Thursday, Oct 1, prior to the warmups of the Varsity 
match. 
 

Volleyball: 

 Tuesday, Sept 29:  9th and JV teams at Western at 6 and 7.  Only immediate family may attend. 
 

 Thursday, Oct 1, vs. Gehlen Catholic, beginning at 5 with Freshmen, followed by JV and 
Varsity.  This will also be Senior Night for Volleyball and Cross Country.  Recognitions will be 
prior to the warmups of the Varsity game.  Gate workers beginning at 4:45 are Sue U, Kim VV, 
and Shari W.  I need one more line judge for the evening.   
 

Masks are strongly recommended for indoor activities. 

 

GO TIGERS!!! 

 

 
 

 


